
(From secretary's noteboolc) 

Dear T. R. .B • . . 
(TO Dr. S:. R. Boggs) 

November 8, 1914. 

Mmly thanks for your kind contribution which Lady Osler will 
s 1_end on some of om· Belgian professors, of ·whom we have 15 settled here now 
with their families. Our friends in the United States have been most gener­
ous. We never could have done aeything ·without their help and now the Rocke­
feller Foundation offers to look after some of the science men, so that I 
think the outlook is good. 

It is a gr-eat ordeal but the country is cmning through it in fine 
form. I a.'!l seeing a great deal of interesting clinical. ma.terial at various 
hospitals. We bave a ward of 1,000 beds here at the big Examination Schools 
and at the Town Hall. Fortunately, so far there has been very little t<Jphoid. 
Lady Osler sends her love. 

With maey thanks , 

Faithfully yours, 

Wm. Osler. 


